
**If you, your child or any member of your family have difficulty in accessing the school and/or the school’s facilities and services, 

 please contact the School Office for assistance.** 

  

 

 
 

                            
           

Friday 12th September  

 

 

 

Class 3 and Class 4 WW1 Workshop Day 

 

 

Dear Parents   

 

This term our topic for Class 3 and Class 4 will be World War 1. To launch the topic we will be visited by a 

‘WW1 Tommy (British soldier)’ from Frontline Living History who will lead a day of workshops giving the 

children the opportunity to learn about life for a soldier during World War 1. 

 

The workshops will be subsidized by our PTA and we would ask for a voluntary contribution of £3 to cover 

the remaining costs. 

 

As part of the work shop Frontline history will be giving the children will be learning about typical foods that 

soldiers would have been eaten at the time and the children will have the opportunity to taste them if they 

wish. 

 

Please send your child’s contribution in a named envelope by next Friday. Thank you for your support. 

 

 

Sarah Hendry  
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